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MEMORANDUM 

TO : OIC, Project Manager
Palawan Wildlife Rescue Conservation Centre

July 19,2022

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORTED UNOFFICIAL USE OF FACEBOOK PAGE 
OF DENR PENRO, PALAWAN

This refers to the alleged and unofficial use of DENR PENRO Palawan fb page reported 
by a certain concerned citizen via social media.

Further, the Regional Office accessed the DENR PENRO Palawan fb and shows that 
certain Mary Joy Ortega was logged in the said account wherein more or less a hundred of 
followers posted comments and information.

Along this line, please verify such information of Ms. Ortega if she is the one logged 
and or registered as administrator of the said unofficial fb page or not and inform this office 
the soonest possible time for us to act on the said account.

This office has received negative comment/s on matters being posted without basis of 
verified information from the DENR Offices of Palawan.

For information and immediate action.

Cc:

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

The Regional Executive Director
The Regional Strategic Communications Initiative Group (RSCIG)
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